
 

All invited to TCHC Block Party 
WADENA, Minn. – July 3, 2019 – As a way to say thank you for the privilege of caring for area individuals 
and families, Tri-County Health Care will host its eighth annual Block Party on Tuesday, July 16, from 4 to 7 
p.m. on the Tri-County Wesley lawn. This family event for all ages is free and open to the public. It will include 
food, entertainment, kids’ games, bounce houses, face painting, caricatures, emergency vehicle tours and more. 

Children are invited to bring their helmets and bikes for a bike rodeo from 4 to 7 p.m. It will include free helmet 
fittings and hands-on bike riding activities to teach and promote bike safety. A limited number of free bike 
helmets will be available for children who need them. The bike rodeo is sponsored by the Wadena Lions Club, 
Wadena County Public Health and Statewide Health Improvement Partnership.  

For more information, visit TCHC.org. 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system located in Wadena, Minnesota. It offers 
care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, obstetrics, orthopedics and 
rehabilitation. Tri-County operates a hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, as well as five satellite clinics and 
two physical therapy clinics across Wadena, Todd and Otter Tail counties. Satellite clinic locations include 
Bertha, Henning, Ottertail, Sebeka and Verndale. Visit TCHC.org. 
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